
Holiday Decoration Guidelines 

Dear Tenants, 

As the holiday season approaches, we encourage you to decorate your living space to celebrate. 

However, to ensure safety and maintain the appearance of our community, please adhere to the 

following guidelines: 

• Safety First: Ensure all decorations are flame-retardant and do not obstruct exits or 

pathways. 

• No Permanent Fixtures: Please refrain from affixing decorations to walls, ceilings, or 

doors in a permanent manner. 

• Outdoor Decorations: If you wish to decorate outside your unit, ensure that all items are 

approved and securely fastened to prevent damage or safety hazards. 

• Lights: Use only indoor or outdoor lights that are certified and always turn them off 

when you leave your home. 

• Time Frame: Decorations may be displayed from December 1st to January 10th. Please 

remove all decorations by January 15th. 

Thank you for making our community festive while respecting these guidelines. We wish you a 

joyous holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

Management 


